
St Pius X Catholic School 
Te Kura o Hato Paea 

To Learn Love 

To Learn WisdomThe 

Way We Are 

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou 

The end of Term 2 is suddenly upon us, thank you for your support this term particularly those who 

helped with the various sporting events.  

 

The First Holy Communion was a special occasion 

for our students. A huge thank you to Rosemary 

Roberts for preparing our children so beautifully for 

this important step on their faith journey.  

Many of you would have caught up with the news 

that Father Gerard will be moving from our Parish 

at the end of the month. I want to thank Fr Gerard 

for his support of our school, he will be greatly 

missed by all of us. 

(Our new Parish Priest, Fr Danny Fraser-Jones is pictured on the left) 

Term 3 Meeting with junior school parents will be on Monday 30th July 7pm. Agenda: to discuss 

new building including relocating classes, opportunity to view plans and classroom organisation. 

 

Finally wishing you blessings for this holiday break. See you back on the 23rd July. 

God Bless 

 

Jane Rutherford 
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What’s happening on your Board of Trustees 

Last Wednesday the BOT had their regular monthly meeting. Here is a short summary of the 

decisions they made on your behalf. 

The annual accounts were presented to the BOT and the school is in a healthy financial 

position.  

A triannual plan for BOT meetings was presented. This is a plan that outlines what policies or 

areas the BOT will review and when this will occur  

Saw examples of the testing the school uses to assess our students.   

Ratified policies on sensitive expenditure and financial management. 

Tabled policies for discussion on behaviour, curriculum and classroom release time that will be 

ratified at the next BOT meeting.    



 

 July  

6th Fri     End of Term 2 

23rd Mon    Start of Term 3 

 

Melville High School will be visiting our Year 

8 students on Wednesday 25th July at 

12.00pm.  

Melville High School Open Day is at 9.30am 

and the Information Evening at 6.00pm on 

Thursday 9 August 2018. 

 

Borrowed Uniforms 

If you have borrowed a uniform from us 

this term, can you please return it (washed) 

to the school office. We are running low 

and like to have an emergency supply on 

hand. 

Links & information 
DOVE CATHOLIC FELLOWSHIP FOR WOMEN RETREAT 27 - 29 July 2018. Click HERE for more information 

 INTERACTIVE WORKSHOP—the development of spatial awareness — Click HEREfor more information 

School Holiday Programmes 

School finishes on Friday 6th July and Term 3 commences on Monday 23rd July. There are several 

School Holiday Programmes on offer, and details for these can be found on our website under  

School Holiday Programmes 

http://www.stpius.school.nz/ or you can click HERE 

If you have any surplus blankets, we are a drop off 

point for a new charity called Blankets for Kids. 

Please drop them into the school office. Thank you 

http://www.dove.org.nz/
http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/21-links-information
http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/file_sets/20-school-holiday-programmes

